

making health education fun

Dear Student,

Congratulations! You have been admitted in the University of Medical School under a gracious scholarship. The program of study you will be studying under is:

Acceptance in this program will require some additional work before you can complete a one day medical residency program. This includes the completion of a research paper. Because of this, you will be receiving a list of Internet sites to use at school and at home.

Should you need any additional help, please do not hesitate to ask for help.

Happy researching,

University Official